
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 2023 
 
 
 
Friends, 
  
Thank you for your continued prayers. I have attached a report from John on the Burmese 
border. We will be going to Buriram on September 30 for a special service, where 200-plus 
people are expected to attend.  
 
Chan is doing an amazing job in 
Cambodia. Every day, Chan goes 
into a public school and  disciples the 
kids who have gotten saved. What 
an amazing ministry this is! I like to 
think of it as a small Bible college.  
 
Chatchai and the First Baptist Church of Sam Khok are doing amazing! The anniversary is 
September 24, and we are very excited about that day! 
  
You can see one video of the school here: 
 

https://www.facebook.com/100022390027100/videos/1719584285211389/ 
   
May God bless you richly! 
  
Eddie Arold 
Thailand 
 

https://www.facebook.com/100022390027100/videos/1719584285211389/

